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Greetings Sardis Family: 

 

I was completely shocked by the gift presented to me at church after the Christmas  
Program.  I definitely was not expecting that.  It is a blessing to work with the wonderful 
youth at Sardis. I can't wait to see where this ministry leads me and the youth of our 
church.  Thank you to everyone for your support during our kick off of the youth ministry.  

Reminder: 

January 8th starts the next chapter of youth group. Come out and join us!  

K-4 will meet after choir practice for an hour, 5-8 will meet from 2-3 and high school will 
meet from 4-5.  If you are unable to attend these meetings and are interested in  
participating in youth group please reach out to myself or Cynthia.  We want to make sure 
you are involved.   

When we planned to take a break from youth group to reformat things little did we know 
that it was probably for the best for Cynthia and myself. We have had our battles with  
being sick at our house from the flu, bronchitis, a ruptured ear drum, upper respiratory  
infections... We are thankful to all be on the mend and doing much better.  



LUTHERAN YOUTH ORGANIZATION 

The Lutheran Youth Organization (LYO) of the NC Synod is open to all youth in grades 6-12. Youth are members 
by virtue of being a member of any NC Synod ELCA congregation. 

Every year, Lutheran youth across North Carolina gather in February for an assembly. At LYO Assembly, youth 
spend time with each other in small groups, singing with the band and growing in faith. 

The strength of LYO in North Carolina comes from the youth themselves. LYO is always youth-planned and  
youth-led. Adult advisors work hard to create an environment that nurtures and grows faith and develops all youth 
as leaders. 

 

THEME: Points of Balance 

KEY VERSE: Matthew 22:37-39 The Greatest Commandment 

DATES: February 24-26, 2023 

LOCATION: Embassy Suites, Greensboro 

COST: Early Bird $145 Sept. 1 - Nov. 1 

Regular $160 Nov. 2 and Jan. 20 

                  If interested in Registration see me. 


